
Jason Sullivan 

From: David LeGrys [bkeeper41@earthlink.net]

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2007 11:05 AM

To: jason.sullivan@ncmail.net

Cc: 'Keith Megginson'; Chris Walker

Subject: Re: Amendments to the Communications Tower Ordinance - OK
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3/20/2007

Jason - I have reviewed your note again and then looked at the proposed changes. 
I support the changes and plan to be at the public hearing to make that statement. 
This way you could include this emial in the planniing board package if you wish. 
I have copied PB chairman Walker so he knows my views. 
Thank you so much for sending me the text changes so I would be sure and see them. 
 
Dave LeGrys 

-----Original Message-----  
From: Jason Sullivan  
Sent: Mar 13, 2007 10:20 AM  
To: 'David LeGrys'  
Cc: 'Keith Megginson'  
Subject: Amendments to the Communications Tower Ordinance  
 

Dave, 

I have attached proposed amendments to the Communications Tower Ordinance that are scheduled for public 
hearing on Monday, March 19. The amendments are intended to clarify the permitting and approval process for 
communications towers, which was brought up during the Board of Commissioners Summit in January. Let me 
know if you have any questions. 

  

Jason Sullivan 

Assistant Planning Director 

Chatham County 

P.O. Box 54 

80-A East St. 

Pittsboro, NC 27312 

Bus: 919/542-8233 

Fax: 919/542-0527 

  


